ENDORSEMENT OF COMPLIANCE

WITH THE OECD PRINCIPLES OF
GOOD LABORATORY PRACTICE

Pursuant to the Netherlands GLP Compliance Monitoring Programme and
according to Directive 2004/9/EC the conformity with the OECD Principles of GLP
was assessed on 17-18 June 2020 at

DGr Pharma BV
Vaartweg 36
4731 RA Oudenbosch

It is herewith confirmed that the afore-mentioned test facility is currently operating
in compliance with the OECD Principles of Good Laboratory Practice in the

following area of expertise: Pharmaco- and toxicokinetic data analyses.

Health and Youth Care Inspectorate, Ministry of Health, Welfare and Sport
Stadsplateau 1, 3521 AZ Utrecht
P.O. Box 2518, 6401 DA Heerlen, The Netherands



